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Chiyu Banking Corporation Ltd.

Notice of Suspension of “Domestic Helper Comprehensive Insurance”

Application under Internet Banking

December 2022

Please be informed that Chiyu Banking Corporation Limited (“the Bank’) will suspend
the application for “Domestic Helper Comprehensive Insurance” under our Internet
Banking with effect from 11 December 2022 (“Effective Date”). Customers may apply
“Domestic Helper Comprehensive Insurance” via our branches. Thank you for using
our services.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Customer Service Hotline at (852)
2232 3625 or visit any of our branches.
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